
08/12/2020 

MS Saskia Emanuel 
1 / 1 St Pauls RD 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
saskia.emanuel@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I object to this development proposal because of the increased risks it places on local 
residents. Bangaroo St is already a busy narrow street, already always full of parked cars, and 
used by busses. This childcare centre will add the the traffic and danger of this road. 
Neighbouring streets St Pauls Road and Worrobil street both do not have footpaths and are 
used as thoroughfares by local cars. St Pauls Road is also used by busses. Why add more 
traffic to already dangerous streets, or encourage families to walk to this daycare centre when 
the surrounding neighbourhood is not ideal for safely walking with children. And adding a busy 
driveway to the one side of Bangaroo St that has a footpath, and wanting that driveway to be in 
peak use when children are walking to school is an accident waiting to happen. 
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